
Livonia Public Schools 
Finance Office 

 
Date: January 15, 2019 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent    
   
From:  Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
Re: Crowd Sourced Fundraising  
 

We would like to discuss Board Policy DFKA - Crowd Sourced Fundraising at the 
next Policy Committee on Tuesday, January 22, 2019.  I am recommending Board 
approval for some minor changes to the policy, specifically inserting the wording “or 
authorized PTA/PTSA or booster club” in two areas of the policy.  Please contact me 
if you have any questions. Thank you. 

 
 
 AS/kp 
 

Attachment 
 

c: Board of Education 
 

 
 


